


e Require that new development and future growth pay their proportionate share of capacity costs through
plant capacity charges (see §367.081(2)(a), Fla. Stat.), rather than burdening current ratepayers.

e Spread recovery of major capital improvements over a longer time horizon, instead of imposing
immediate and unaffordable increases.

e Consider whether grant funding, low-interest loans, or state/federal assistance are available before
approving extreme increases.

I respectfully urge the Commission to:

1. Reject the proposed rate structure as filed.
Require Grenelefe to resubmit a plan that phases in increases gradually and equitably.

3. Ensure that developers and new connections bear appropriate responsibility for growth-related costs,
consistent with Commission precedent and statutory authority.

The current proposal would devastate residents, especially seniors and families on fixed incomes. I ask that you
uphold your responsibility under Florida law to ensure rates remain fair, just, and reasonable.

* Having recently retired, I am on a fixed income and cannot afford such an increase. In addition, selling these
condos will become virtually impossible, negating the equity I've built over the last 25 years. We cannot stand
by and allow a wealthy developer, who promised to cover all expenses associated with the plant, to destroy so
any lives!!

Thank you for considering my comments and for protecting the public interest in this matter.

Richard Bates, Condo Owner



